
            
 
 
 
December 19, 2012 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 
RE: Docket No. 12-035-101, “In the Matter of the Application of Rocky Mountain Power for 

Approval of Changes to Tariff Schedule No. 38, Qualifying Facility Procedures” 
 
Dear Mr. Widerburg: 
 
In response to the December 5, 2012 Commission letter to the Company, the Company hereby 
submits for approval a revised Utah Schedule No. 38, Sheet No. 38.7. An original and ten (10) 
copies of this filing will be provided via overnight delivery.  The Company will also provide 
electronic versions of this filing to psc@utah.gov.  
 
The revised tariff includes language informing QFS of available formal dispute resolution 
procedures.  The Company reviewed the language with parties as directed in the December 5th 
letter and understands the parties are in agreement that the language meets the requirement.   
 
The second issue raised in the letter is a request that the Company notify the Commission when 
the website check list is complete.  The website check list is supposed to inform QFs of the 
information required in order to obtain indicative pricing.  The Company believes that the 
existing tariff (Utah Schedule No. 38), which is readily available on the Company’s website, 
meets this requirement since it clearly shows the list of items required to obtain indicative 
pricing in Section I.B.2.   Therefore, the Company submits it has fulfilled this requirement. 
 
The Company respectfully requests that all formal correspondence and requests for additional 
information regarding this filing be addressed to the following: 
 
By E-mail (preferred):  
 
 
By regular mail: 

datarequest@pacificorp.com  
dave.taylor@pacificorp.com  
 
Data Request Response Center 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 

 
 
 

201 S. Main Street, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 

mailto:psc@utah.gov
mailto:datarequest@pacificorp.com
mailto:dave.taylor@pacificorp.com


Utah Public Service Commission 
December 19, 2012 
Page 2 

 
 

 
Informal inquiries may be directed to Dave Taylor at (801) 220-2923. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation & Government Affairs 
 
Enclosures 
Cc: Service List (w/ enclosures) 
 

 
 
 
  


